
Tuesday 26 April 2022 

Esami (Malawi) 
Development House, 
P.O Box 31127, 
Lilongwe 3 
Malawi 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

RECOMMENDATION SUPPORT LETTER FOR PROSPECTIVE STUDENT MRS 
QOCHIWE LUNGU-BWANALI FOR ESAMI MBA PROGRAM 

I am writing in support of the application for Mrs Qochiwe Lungu-Bwanali for entry on the ESAMI 
MBA program. 

I have known Mrs Bwanali for a period of close to two decades - from the time she was my work 
colleague whilst at National Bank of Malawi and subsequently met her again when she was working 
at Malawi Savings Bank and we would interact within the banking industry. 

I have personally witnessed Mrs Bwanali's dedication and hard work during her tenure at the Bank. 
Mrs Bwanali shows resilience in the face of challenges and due to her hard working nature, she had 
progressed within her job. I believe that she is well equipped to handle the challenges and learning 
experiences that ESAMI can provide for her. In addition the knowledge she will gain from the MBA 
program will serve her well as it will enhance her skills that will enable her progress to the next level 
in her work. 

An MBA program will offer Mrs Bwanali an opportunity to expand her knowledge and enhance her 
leadership, critical thinking abilities that are essential in the ever-evolving work environment. Mrs 
Bwanali is fully capable of balancing the workload between her job responsibilities and school. 

In my personal capacity I have no hesitation to recommend Mrs Bwanali as an appropriate candidate 
to join and pursue the MBA program. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely 

Samson Mzung 
Branch Manager, Mzuzu Branch 
National Bank of Malawi, P.O Box 20, Mzuzu 
smzungunatbankmw.com  
+265 997 377 900 
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